CORRIGENDUM TO THE BID DOCUMENTS. (REF: MNLURFID2019)

Pre-bid meeting was held at the University Conference Hall at 2" Floor, on 30.12.2019 at 11am.
Necessary clarifications were provided to the bidders who sought for the same.

It is decided that “no changes are necessary in the Bid-documents, including the Technical
Specifications”

THIS MAY KINDLY BE NOTED BY THE INTENDING BIDDERS.




